
 
 
 

 
17th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
It’s that time of the year again where we need to know if you would like to take part in the school 
book rental scheme for your child(ren). Please note that this scheme is optional. In order for us to 
go forward I am organising a number of dates and times when you can pay for the rental of the 
books. The books below will be in your child’s classroom covered and ready for your children in 
September. 
 
Payments will be facilitated for this scheme on the following dates: 
 
Wednesday 19th June 9:00am to 10:00am. 
Thursday 20th June ~ 9:00am to 10:00 am.  
Friday 21st June ~ 9:00am to 9.30 am. 

 

3rd Class Book Rental List September  2019-2020. 
 

Books Required 3rd Class. Price when 
bought new. 

Rental Price 

Busy at Maths 3 €19.60  €9.80 
New Treasury 3 €9.50  €4.75 
Philips Primary Atlas 2016 €14.95  €7.50 
The Yuckee Prince €6.90  €3.50   
Treetops Secret Garden €10.00  €5.00    
   
   
   
   
Total cost to buy these books 
 

 
€61.00 

Total Cost Rental 
€30.50 

       
 
 
PLEASE NOTE THIS DOES NOT INCLUDE WORKBOOKS JUST TEXTBOOKS ONLY. 
 
You will also receive your child’s book list and should you choose to purchase the books, rather 
than avail of the book rental scheme, you will therefore need to buy all the books on this list. 
However, if you are entering into the scheme you will only have to buy the workbooks, copies and 
stationery etc. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
____________________________ 
Kate Gallagher 



 
 
Please be mindful of the dates above to enter into this scheme. 
 
 
 
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
 
 
1. Can we rent some of the books on the list as we have some of the books already? 
 
Answer: No, you can only enter into the scheme by renting all the books. If you have some of the 
books add up the cost of the books that you don’t have and if this is lower than rental price just buy 
the books but if it is higher then enter into the rental scheme. Hope this helps. 
 
2. I will be working on the book rental money collection days and as these days are the only days 
permitted to enter and pay how will I manage that? 

 
Answer: For the parents who are working and cannot come in to pay on the allocated days you can 
put the money in an envelope clearly marked with your child’s name, class and amount enclosed. 
Send this in with your child on one of the two allocated days above. Receipts will then be issued 
and returned to the parents the same day. 
 
Please note the money collection times for the scheme again are as follows: 
 
Wednesday 19th June 9:00am to 10:00am. 
Thursday 20th June ~ 9:00am to 10:00 am.  
Friday 21st June ~ 9:00am to 9.30 am. 
 
Hope this FAQ information brings clarity to questions which you may have. 
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